
Notes from the Head Teacher
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you all had a lovely half term break and managed to relax 
and enjoy time together. Our first week back has been busy and 
also very wet and windy! Please ensure your children have coats in 
school every day. Whenever possible we try to give them time 
outside.
Staff had a very productive INSET day this week. All support staff 
received First Aid training and teachers looked at our Curriculum 
and Assessment across the school.

Firework safety reminders
Over the next couple of weeks, many of our children and families 
may be attending fireworks displays. Fireworks are exciting, but 
they can be very dangerous and can hurt you. At Friday’s assembly 
the children came up with some top tips for how to stay safe with 
fireworks. Here are some reminders to share with your children
• Listen to your grown-up about where there is a safe place to 

stand.
• Never touch a firework. Don’t pick up a firework after it has 

been used.
• If possible wear your gloves when you hold your sparkler and 

keep it away from your body.
• Keep your sparkler safely away from other people and don’t run 

around with it.
• Leave your dressing up clothes at home on fireworks night, wrap 

up warm instead.
• Stand well away from the bonfire and stay close to the grown-

ups.

Reflection

This week in Collective Worship we thought about how trusting 
God can be more difficult when we are worried or scared. We 

listened to the story of Jesus calming the storm and thought about 
the storms in our lives that we would like Jesus to calm.

“I will say of the LORD, “He is my refuge and my fortress, my God, in 
whom I trust.”

Psalm 91:2

Curriculum Corner – Year 2
Year 2 had great fun today dressing up as significant people in 
“Movers & Shakers” day. They all looked amazing in their costumes 
and Mrs Bonnick made a great Amy Johnson! The children really 
enjoyed sharing and presenting their knowledge of ‘people who 
changed the world’. This week they have also enjoyed completing a 
maths investigation on adding number squares and listening to the 
parable of the Good Samaritan in RE

Attendance Champions – Week 9 
1st Place – Year 1: 99.57%

2nd Place – Year R: 95.69%

3rd Place – Year 4: 95.54%

4th Place – Year 3: 95.26 %

5th Place – Year 5: 94.17%

6th Place – Year 6: 93.97%

7th Place – Year 2: 92.92 %

Remembrance Sunday Service
There will be a service at church at 10am on Remembrance Sunday followed by a parade at the War Memorial. Two children from 
Coulsdon Primary School will be laying a wreath. Please feel free to attend the service and watch the parade.


